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HAIGH JAMGOCHIAN ARCHITECT 7441 ROCKFALLS DRIVE RICHMOND, VA 23225 272-1111 

October 16, 1986 

Archibishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate 
Diocese of the Armenian Church of North America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

Your Eminence: 

It was a pleasure and an honor to meet with you on y our visit 
to St . James Armenian Church in Richmond . 

Due to your intervention, a new committee is being f o rmed at 
St. James to promote a building fund for the memoria l . It 
will be interesting to see just how far along we get this time 
i n the fruitation of this endeavor. 

Enclosed herewith, for your files, is a sketch of th cross, 
and for your information, other examples of work I h a ve 
executed . It would be my pleasure, if you so desire, to 
c ome to New York to discuss the erection of this str cture. 

Your ideas and comments would be greatly appreciated. 

Most sincerely, 
I 

HJ / tpk 
Enclosures 


